
MISO, MISO Transmission Owners, and Manitoba Hydro Electric Board (MHEB) will be transitioning to 
the new OATI webOASIS on Monday afternoon, April 15,, 2013.  
  
Customers may start accessing the new OATI webOASIS sites for MISO, MHEB, and MISO TO’s on 
Thursday April 11 at 0900 EST. Please use this opportunity to verify system access. Note that on 
Thursday April 11, not all active TSR’s will have been migrated to the new site.  MISO and OATI will pull 
over TSR’s with an active date of March 1, 2013 forward during the scheduled outage (1400-1800 EST) 
on Monday April 15, 2013.  
  
MISO will host an OASIS User Group meeting from 1300-1500 EST on April 11 for customers to call in 
with any questions, comments or concerns. The meeting information can be found here under the PSS-
OASIS User Group. 
  
OATI’s webOASIS Production URL is the following: https://www.oasis.oati.com . In order to access all 
data customers will need user name, password and OATI certificate.  If any MISO customers currently do 
not use the OATI OASIS and have not already requested access, contact the OATI help desk at 763-201-
2020.  MISO encourages all MISO OASIS customers to complete this as soon as possible. 
  
MISO will send out an email every business day until the system is live with additional information. 
Please ensure that this communication is monitored. Customers can find previous emails pertaining to 
the upcoming OASIS outage and cutover on the MISO OASIS Page under Notice to Customers. 
  
Please send any questions to PSSOASIS@misoenergy.org.  
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